
 

The recreation board meeting was called to order at 6:35pm by Chairman Birkbeck on Tuesday, July 11, 
2017 in accordance with our sunshine law at our recreational complex located at Balfour & Surrey 
Avenues in Ventnor Heights. 

Present: Jerry Thomas, Bart Beck, Diane Birkbeck, Mike Cahill and Paul Hydro. 

Motion to approve minutes of June 2017 minute were made by Mike Cahill and seconded by Bart Beck. 
All were in favor 

 

Directors Report-  

Ventnor’s Fun Run- made a profit of $500.00   all registrations will be provided next month to Board 
treasurer, Gallagher. 

City’s camp really doing well.  Just added a separate gymnastics camp to the recreation program for the 
summer to see how it goes.  They are having their first outing today, its Putt-Putt in AC then ice cream. 

Baseball- 10U made it to the semi-finals I the Districts- congratulations  

Pickle Ball court is done- city having a free clinic on July 27th from 6-7pm - Must bring your own 
equipment to participate. 

Lifeguard camp started Monday, July 10, 2017 

 

Motion was made to adjourn meeting by Diane Birkbeck and seconded by Bart Beck.  All were in favor  

 


